From: Kate Jacobs

Sent: 24 April 2023 14:29
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection to application 2023/0446/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Hello,

I'm writing to object to planning application 2023/0446/P. (Unfortunately | missed the
window to comment online as | am just learning about the application.)

| own Flat 8, 1-6 Pratt Mews, which is directly across from Units 8-9 Pratts Mews,
where the proposed extension would be built. This roof extension would block light
coming into our property. | am also concerned about the precedent that would be set
in allowing roof extensions to buildings on Pratt Mews, which is part of a
conservation area.

Thank you for your attention,

Kate Jacobs



